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PARISH  

NEWSLETTER 

TWENTY-FOURTH SUNDAY OF THE YEAR - 10th/11th SEPTMBER 2022 

MASS TIMES, SERVICES AND INTENTIONS FOR THE COMING WEEK 

 

 

Saturday  - vigil of  twenty-fourth Sunday of 

the Year  

10th 2.00pm 

5.00pm 

Our lady’s 

Our Lady’s 

Wedding of Sophie Hales and Ryan Spick 

Peg Carroll RIP 

Sunday -  twenty-fourth sunday of the year  

Education Sunday   

11th 9.00am 

11.00am 

2.00pm 

Holy Cross 

Our Lady’s 

holy cross 

Joseph Ngige RIP [10th anniversary] 

Intentions of Irene & Paddy McQuillan 

Zimbabwean Community Mass 

monday - feria 12th  Private Paula Seamons RIP 

Tuesday  - saint john chrysostom, bishop and 

doctor ( memorial) 

13th 9.30am 

12.30pm 

Our Lady’s 

Holy Cross 

Linda Powell RIP 

Requiem Mass for Hilda Prewitt RIP 

Wednesday - the exaltation of the holy cross 

(feast) 

14th 9.30am Holy Cross 

School 

School Community Intentions 

Thursday -  our lady of sorrows (memorial) 15th 9.30am Our lady’s Teresa Kos RIP 

Friday  - saints Cornelius, pope, and cyprian, 

bishop, martyrs (memorial) 

16th 12.00pm 

6.30pm 

Holy cross 

Our Lady’s 

Service of the Word & Holy Communion 

Holy Hour, Praise & Worship 

Saturday  - vigil of twenty-fifth sunday of the 

year 

17th 5.00pm Our lady’s Mary Rose Moore RIP 

Sunday -  twenty-fifth Sunday of the year 18th 9.00am 

11.00am 

Holy Cross 

 Our Lady’s 

Eileen O’Connell Intentions 

Brew Family Intentions 

Schools serving our Parish: 
Primary Schools: 

Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell  
Head Teacher — Mrs. Fiona Wadsley 

0115 9150500 
St Margaret Clitherow, Bestwood 

Head Teacher — Miss Christine Reilly  
0115 9150296 

Holy Cross , Hucknall 
Head Teacher—Mrs. Tammie McNamara  

0115 9534577 
Secondary Schools: 
Trinity School, Aspley 

Head Teacher — Mr. Matthew Shenton  
0115 9296251 

Christ The King, Arnold 
Head Teacher —Miss Jo Love  

0115 9556262 

THE PARISHES OF  
HOLY CROSS AND OUR LADY OF PERPETUAL SUCCOUR 

SERVING THE COMMUNITIES OF BESTWOOD, BULWELL AND HUCKNALL. 

Contact Details:  

Parish Priest:   Fr. Richard Hardstaff     Tel: 0115 9278403        

   The Presbytery    

   Brooklyn Road,  Bulwell,    

   Nottingham NG6 9ES   

Parish Secretaries:  Mrs Maria Cummins 

  Mrs Breege Chapman  Tel: 0115 9278403 

   Tuesday—Thursday 9am to 1pm 

Parish Email:  holycrosshucknallandourladysbulwell@dioceseofnottingham.uk 

Website:                               www.bulwell-and-bestwood-catholic-churches.org.uk 

   http://www.holycrosshucknall.org.uk  

Facebook:  https://facebook.com/bulwellandbestwood 

Parish Deacon:   Rev. Martyn Swaby   Tel: 07561121724 

Retired Priest:  Canon Anthony Dolan       

Hall Booking:  ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com  

OUR LADY’S CHURCH—READERS  
Saturday 17th September - Julie O’Boyle-  Sunday 18th September - Sophia Ifesemen 

 OUR LADY’S CHURCH—WELCOMERS 
Saturday 17th September – Kath Huckerby & Sam Cropley 

Sunday 18th September - Eileen Dowling & Family 
OUR LADY’S CHURCH CLEANING FOR SEPTEMBER                                                                 

Team A (Teresa, Maram, Johannas, Juliana & Mariana) 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—READER 

September 18th - Lauren Whitehouse 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH—WELCOMERS 

September 18th - Olimpia & Ciprian Blaj 

HOLY CROSS CHURCH CLEANING 

September 18th— Jackie Ortega & Florence 
Ashiedu 

PLEASE PRAY FOR 
the repose of the soul of Hilda Prewitt Rip who passed away recently 

and whose Requiem Mass will take place at Holy Cross Church on  
Tuesday 13th September at 12.30pm.  We pray especially for her family 

and friends during this difficult time. 
 

FR RICHARD ON HOLIDAY 
Fr Richard will be taking a break from the afternoon of Wednesday 14th 
September until Wednesday 28th September inc. During this time in the 

case of an emergency, and you need a priest, can you please call  
Fr Stanley Ofoegbu on 0115 9295907 (Wednesday 14th to Sunday 18th 
September) and Fr Philipp Ziomek on 0115 926 8288 (Monday 19th to 

Wednesday 28th September) 
 

LIFT REQUIRED FROM HUCKNALL TO OUR LADY’S 
A parishioner who lives in Hucknall and would like to  

attend Saturday evening Mass at Our Lady’s  is wondering if there is  
anyone in the congregation that would be willing to give them a lift to 

Mass.  Please contact the office if you are able to assist. 
 

WELCOMING AT OUR LADY’S 
Would you consider becoming a Welcomer at our weekend Masses? It is 
a lovely Ministry to greet people with a warm smile as they enter church 

and be of general assistance. Our community would be so grateful for 
your support. Please let Breege or Maria know in the office or write your 

name and contact details and pass to John or Martyn in the sacristy. 
Thank you. 

 
RELICS OF SAINT BERNADETTE  

The Relics of Saint Bernadette are visiting Great Britain for the first time 
ever this autumn. The Relics will be in our diocese on                          

Thursday 6th October 8.00am – 5.00pm in Saint Bernadette’s church, 
Scunthorpe; and                                                                                          

Thursday 6th October 6.30pm – Friday 7th October 10.30am in Saint 
Barnabas Cathedral. 

 
WOMEN LEADERSHIP IN THE CHURCH 

On Saturday 29th October, our diocesan women’s ministry team will 
host a talk and discussion at Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell, 

on the role of Women Leadership in the Church, followed by  
Afternoon Tea. For more information visit dioceseofnottingham.uk/

events, or email: adult.formation@dioceseofnottingham.uk  
 

 CATHOLIC EDUCATION SERVICE 
Education Sunday is a significant occasion in the calendar of the Church 

in England and Wales.  This year, it falls this Sunday 
 11 September.  We will have a representative from Christ the King 

school this weekend at Masses to talk to us.  Taking place at the start of 
the academic year, this day offers an opportunity for us to pray to  

Almighty God for all people involved in Catholic education, to celebrate 
the achievements of the past and to ask Our Lord to bless the work of 

the year ahead. 

HOLY CROSS MASS ON WEDNESDAY 14TH SEPTEMBER 
Please note that the Mass on Wednesday at Holy Cross will be in 

school at the time of 9.30am.  Everyone is welcome. 
 

COMMITTEE MEETINGS AT OUR LADY’S 
Thank you to everyone who attended the Committee meetings in 

the week.  These were very well attended, very productive and 
positive.  Minutes of the PPC meeting will be available next week 
and a copy of these will be posted on the notice board in church . 

 
RCIA CLASSES 

Classes for this group, which allows people to find out if they wish 
to become Catholics, will continue on  
Tuesday 13th September at 7.30pm. 

If you would like to join this group, or would like to find out more 
information about the Catholic faith, please contact the office. 

 
BIBLE STUDY 

The Bible Study meetings at Holy Cross will be resuming from this 
coming Tuesday (13th September), at the usual time of 7pm.  
This meeting will be held in the meeting room at Holy Cross.   

Everyone welcome. 
 

PRAYERS FOR VOCATIONS 
Please join us in Holy Cross Church every Sunday at 4pm when we 

will pray especially for vocations.  All welcome. 
 

SPANNED ANNUAL MASS  
will be celebrated by Bishop Patrick on Saturday 17th September, 
at 2.30pm, in Saint Peter’s church, Hinckley.  All are very welcome 

to attend. 
 

HOLY HOUR—PRAISE & WORSHIP & HEALING PRAYERS 
Friday evening Adoration will start at 6.30pm in Our Lady’s church. 

 
DAY OF PRAYER FOR UKRAINE  

In common with all the Bishops of Europe, Bishop Patrick has been 
invited to join in a ‘Eucharistic Chain’ of prayer and  

solidarity for the  situation in Ukraine. Eucharistic Adoration will 
take place on the feast of the Exaltation of the Holy Cross,  

Wednesday 14th  September, across Europe and in  St Barnabas 
Cathedral. 

 
HOME MISSION SUNDAY—18TH SEPTEMBER 2022 

There will be a second collection taken at all Masses on the  
weekend of the 17th and 18th September for Home Mission.  This 

is the day in the Church's calendar when the Catholic community in 
England and Wales is invited to pray for, celebrate and support the 

work of evangelisation in England and Wales.  
 

CHILDREN’S LITURGY AT HOLY CROSS  
Children's Liturgy at Holy Cross will resume this Sunday                    

(11th September).                

 WEEKEND COLLECTION  3RD/4TH SEPTEMBER HOLY CROSS £652.66 - S/O - £136  OUR LADY’S  £633.73  S/O £540 

RECONCILIATION 

Our Lady’s Saturday 4.30pm—4.45pm  Holy Cross - Friday (before Mass) First Wednesday of Month 12.30pm (after Mass) 

SAFEGUARDING REPRESENTATIVES 
Our Lady of Perpetual Succour, Bulwell:  Bridget Doyle  

Holy Cross, Hucknall : Rosaleen Walters 
Diocesan Safeguarding Contact; Rachel Campion safeguarding@dioceseofnottingham.uk or telephone 0115 9539850  

MESSAGE FROM CHRIST THE KING SCHOOL - EXAMINATION RESULTS 2022  
We are very proud of the achievements of all our students, especially given the disruptions they have faced in their learning over the last 
few years. They have shown a great commitment to their studies and it has resulted in some fantastic results – well done to you all! Year 

13 results:  35.1% of students gained A*-B grades and 95.3% gained A*-E grades.  
GCSE results: 73% of our students achieved grades 4 or above in Maths and English; 69% of our students achieved at least 5 grades 4 or 

above including English and Maths. We couldn’t be more proud of the results that our students have achieved.   

https://emea01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.holycrosshucknall.org.uk%2F&data=04%7C01%7C%7Cc75de0fd6fb8421ee56908d8cc430783%7C84df9e7fe9f640afb435aaaaaaaaaaaa%7C1%7C0%7C637483935539508566%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLC
mailto:ourladysbulwell.booking@gmail.com

